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FINANCIAL PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A letter of intent has been signed with CAMELIN Industries Décolletage in view of the 
disposal of LISI AUTOMOTIVE Gradel  

LISI AUTOMOTIVE has signed a letter of intent with Camelin Industries Décolletage fixing the terms and 
conditions of the sale of its wholly owned subsidiary LISI AUTOMOTIVE Gradel, which should be effective 
during December 2005. 
 
The impact on the 2005 accounts drawn up in accordance with IFRS will be shown under disposed 
operations for a net negative amount of €2.5m after tax. 
 
 
 
The LISI group is one of the world leaders in fasteners and assembly components designed for the 
Aerospace, Automotive and Cosmetics. 
 
All our news is available on our web site at http://www.lisi-group.com 
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